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Our River Char is dirty – and it’s no longer a safe place for insects, fish or humans… 
because of the pollution we pour into it. A sign at the river mouth even warns us not 

to bathe or paddle there and to wash our hands after contact with the river.  

We can change all that… and help our river to be sparkling clean again. We are 
working with water companies, local organisations, councillors and our MP to clean 
up the river. Now we need locals to get involved, speak out, and celebrate our river.  

The on 27th May, 2023 starts with a 
procession with our newly made dragon and portable mist from Barr’s Lane 

Recreation Ground to the beach from 11-12.30. St Andrew’s Hall (by the tennis 
club) will be open from 12 noon until 5pm with artwork, stories and photos 

contributed by residents, information from Wessex Water, Dorset AONB and Dorset 
Wildlife Trust, competitions, singing, refreshments and more.  

Please join us!  Bring your group, organisation, family or friends along on 27th  May 
and be in at the start of something big. All welcome. 

For details visit: www.riverchar.org 

 
27th May in Charmouth - All welcome!  


